ot July 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

It was an absolute delight to meet everyone last week during our Induction days as
well as our Induction evening. Pupils were very excited to receive their ‘Goody Bags’
as well as finding out what House group they are in and meeting their Form Tutor for
September.

Please find below a reminder of key dates, times and information.

Summer School - Tuesday 22" July and Wednesday 23rd July (9.30am-1.30pm).

As you are aware this year we will be offering a summer school, where your child can get to
know the school, staff and the location of each subject. We will be running different activities
throughout the day and exploring a range of subjects. This is a fantastic opportunity for your
child to make new friends. There is still time to sign your child up to summer school, if you
haven’t done so already. During summer school your child must bring a drink and a
packed lunch for both days, as our canteen will not be open. Pupils will also need to
wear suitable clothing as there will be a variety of lessons taking place. If your child takes
any medication please make sure that they have it with them or it has been handed into a
member of staff on the day.

If you have not already done so, you can still register your child for Summer School 25 here:
Summer School 25

Parent Pay

Parent Pay will be available for you to access week commencing Monday 1%t September, to
allow you to put money on your child’s account, in preparation for when they start on
Tuesday 2" September.

Parental Consent Forms

Thank you to all the parents who have already completed the consent forms, if you still need
to complete them for your child please do so via the attached document asap.

We very much look forward to meeting you and your child and welcoming them into The
Wordsley School community. If you have any further queries regarding Summer School,
please do not hesitate to contact us or have a look on our school website.

Yours sincerely

Mrs V Perks
Head of Year 7
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Sl

Tuesday 22" July and Wednesday 23" July

9.30am to 1.30pm

Please ring the School to book your child a
place!
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